COVID-19 STUDIO PROCEDURES AND POLICIES UPDATE MAY 20, 2020

Hello Everyone,

I will be sending quite a few emails so please read them carefully and reach out to the studio if you have any questions.

Attached is the updated schedule. I am also providing information for changes and policies that are new and you need to be aware of. Please let me know if you have any questions.

As you will notice on the schedule, we will not be holding any tumbling classes as of right now. Please note all class days are the same, but some of the times have slightly changed. We have staggered classes to help control the number of students in the lobby/hallway. The entire studio is mapped out and marked so everyone can see the 6 feet markings.

The lobby, drinking fountain and break room are all closed. If your dancer has a break in between classes they will not be permitted to stay at the studio. Someone will have to come and get them. Please do not drop your child off earlier than 5 minutes before their scheduled class time and pick them up promptly. (Please make sure your cell phone numbers are current on your portals.)

Please be aware we may be having some of our larger, older aged dance classes outside if the weather cooperates. All petite performance aged dancers will remain inside at all times!

All dancers will enter through the front door of the studio and the teacher or assistant teacher will get the class and take non contact temperatures if necessary. Each dancer will then sanitize before going to class. Your child can wear a mask if you wish and would feel more comfortable.

When class is over dancers will sanitize again before exiting out the side doors. We are exiting out the side doors to eliminate traffic in the hallway. Classes held in room 1 (blue room) will exit the middle door on the side of the building. Classes in room 2 will exit through the 3rd door and room 3 (yellow room) out the dance shoppe (black door). Parents please be prompt when picking your child up and wait outside of the

door your child will be exiting. Your prompt pick up will give us time to then sanitize the dance room and start the next class on time. Please pay attention to the updated class times! Our office staff will be sanitizing the counter, restrooms, and all door handles frequently throughout the evening.

We are all excited to get back in the studio and have some sense of "normal", however please talk to your child about the social distancing rules, touching each other, and what to expect when coming to class. We also love our students and love hugs, high fives, etc... but please explain to them we cannot hug or high five them right now as much as we want to!

This is all a learning experience for us! We want to be "normal", but everyone's safety is our first priority!!

Thanks, Kim and staff

***I will be sending lots of details regarding picture week, it will be different this year.....everything is different, but definitely a year we will NEVER forget!!! We are finalizing details on how we can collage the large groups for the memory mates, how many we can fit on the backdrop with the social distancing rule, no friend buttons, only family buttons, etc......I am trying to think of every possible thing!